Oregon public schools are ranked 40th in the nation overall and their security is ranked 37th in the nation.

Do not deprive our educators, administrators, parents, and school security the ability to deter violence in the schools.
Do not deprive them of the ability to defend the students and themselves.

The criminals and "bad actors" will not abide by any bill or statute that you approve.

Thank you.



